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Comments: Dear Ms. Amanda Milburn,

 

I live in the Flathead National Forest and have a deep appreciation for the natural environment.  I also support

the efforts of the Blackfeet Nation to care for the needs of their community under difficult circumstances.  I

traveled through the eastern side of the divide up US 89 on my way to Many Glacier entrance.  It is a beautiful

area, a place of beauty and many opportunities for recreation.  It needs to be preserved as wilderness.  I also

support the Blackfoot Clearwater Stewardship Act.  I urge you to have  all of the plan components of the

collaboratively created agreement reflected in the analysis and final Lolo Forest plan. 

 

Sincerely,

Robert Kaiser


